
Chairman's Pen 

This past Monday, May 28th, 2018 was a day of remembrance.  

Now for some it may only have meant a day off from work; a chance to take a road trip; a 

great day for a cookout with family and friends or a day to do absolutely nothing at all. We 

as Americans must not ever forget the "American Patriots" who have their lives in defense 

of our country. They truly deserve to be remembered and honored for their sacrifice. So, 

join me in saluting the men and women of our nation's Armed Forces.  

Memorial Day is every day! 

We are now in the month of June. I look forward to you being our guests on June 2nd at 

8:30am at our monthly breakfast. Our speakers will include the winning candidates from the 

May 22nd primary races most of whom will be facing democratic opponents in the 

November midterms.  

The FCRP needs your help and so do our candidates. There is much work to be done going 

forward because the 2018 midterm elections is the most important in recent decades. It is 

absolutely critical that we not allow the opposition party to regain power.  

We must hold on to our majority in both houses of the U.S. Congress in order to sustain 

and maintain the positive record-breaking gains made by the Trump administration and by 

all of our elected officials at every governmental level.  

So, I invite you to join us now. You will become a special member of an extraordinary team 

of dedicated Americans who always  

give their all to: DUTY, HONOR and COUNTRY. 

 


